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PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that on or about October 23, 2023, Citizens 
Wastewater of Westfield, LLC (“Westfield Wastewater”) intends to file with the 
Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission (“Commission”) a proposed change to its 
Sewage Disposal Tariff.  In particular, Westfield Wastewater is proposing a 
temporary adjustment to its base charge for all customers for a period of two years 
from 2023-2025 (“Proposal”).  The Proposal would result in a reduction of the monthly 
base charge for the two-year period.  Upon expiration of the two-year period, the base 
charge would return to its current authorized levels.  This Proposal will be eligible for 
approval by the Commission on or about November 22, 2023.  This notice is provided 
to the public pursuant to 170 IAC 1-6-6.  Contact information, to which an objection 
should be made, is as follows:   
 
Secretary 
Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission 
PNC Center 
101 West Washington Street 
Suite 1500 E 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 
Telephone:  (317) 232-2701 
Facsimile:  (317) 232-6758 

Office of Utility Consumer Counselor 
PNC Center 
115 W. Washington St. 
Suite 1500 South 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 
Telephone:  (317) 232-2494 
Toll Free:  (888) 441-2494 
Facsimile:  (317) 232-5923 

 
 Date:   October 18, 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


